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For Immediate Release:                                                                 	Contact: Neal A. Patel
March 12, 2015								202-224-6244 

Heller XXXXXXXX

[bookmark: _GoBack](Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) spoke at the Senate Committee on Finance hearing titled, “Protecting Taxpayers from Schemes and Scams During the 2015 Tax Filing Season.”  More specifically, Heller XXXXXXXXX. 
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Click here to watch video.
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